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Wednesday, August 31, 2016 

Dear School Owner and Interested Party:  

As your national accreditor, NACCAS cares about your operational well-being.  In light of the 

severe weather-related disasters facing your region, we want to ensure you have everything you 

need in order to successfully continue to operate and provide academic excellence to your 

students.  In order to point you in the right direction to assist you during this current disaster, we 

encourage you to consult Policy VIII.01 - Instructional Space and Facilities: Policy on Disasters 

in the NACCAS Handbook.  Not only does this policy outline the critical steps to ensure your 

continued accreditation compliance, but it also provides you with a manner in which you may 

qualify for temporary relief from compliance with NACCAS standards and other accreditation 

requirements if your institution has been affected by the flood in Louisiana. However, immediate 

notification to NACCAS of such disasters is a must.  Thus, please find attached the NACCAS 

Policy VIII.01 - Policy on Disasters for details. 

Also, please remember to direct any disaster-related inquiries or concerns to: 

Executive Director 

NACCAS 

4401 Ford Avenue, Suite 1300 

Alexandria, VA 22302 

703-600-7600 

Fax: 703-379-2200 

amirando@naccas.org 

Additionally, you may be required to notify the Louisiana state regulatory boards and U. S. 

Department of Education in the event of disasters impacting your institution. 
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